
 

 

22nd January 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Planned Enrichment Activities 
 
We have received a number of emails from parents in Year 4 to say that they were disappointed to see 

that we had booked Portals to the Past as the enrichment for this half term’s topic on the Saxons. 

Seeing as there was a shared concern about the enrichment offered last year when the children were in 

Year 3, I thought it best to send a letter out to let you know what we have planned for the children for 

the rest of this academic year. 

 

We start, as you will already know, with a visit from Portals to the Past on Monday 28th January. These 

workshops are a highly educational, immersive and informative learning experience, which we feel are a 

great way to bring the topic to life for the children. Each workshop is based on a different theme 

depending on the topic the children are doing each half term. 

 

Other trips already being planned for this year are: 

 Ordsall Hall for our topic on the Tudors 

 Manchester Museum for our topic on Ancient Egypt 

 An orienteering expedition (location to be confirmed nearer the time) 

 A visit to Longford Park as part of a topic we will be doing in science 

 

We will of course send more details about each trip nearer the time, however I hope that this letter 

offers some reassurance about our plans to offer exciting enrichment activities for each topic. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jen Beech 

Year 3-4 Phase Leader 

 


